
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is with great honor that I write to you this letter of support for Keiser University. 
I graduated from KU in 2011 with a degree in Diagnostic Medical Sonography. 
Since the first day as a KU student and now a decade into my career, I am able to 
recognize all of the opportunities this institution has contributed to not only 
myself but the community over the years. Keiser University and its wonderful 
DMS instructors prepared me to enter this career with a skillset unlike any other. 
Because of this incredible education I was hired immediately after graduation and 
have continued to grow in my field, most recently landing a promotion of 
supervisor of the Ultrasound department in one of the top healthcare 
organizations in South Florida.  In my field I’ve had the opportunity to work with 
students and technologist from a variety of institutions and I’m always delighted 
and proud to see KU students and grads leading not only in skillset but 
professionalism as well as productivity. As I embark in my new role as a team lead 
I’m looking forward to working closely with KU students and graduates to ensure 
they too can thrive in the wonderful field of Ultrasound.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barbara Rodriguez RDMS, RVT, RDCS 

 

 

   


